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Dear Parents and Friends, 
 
We are the Mini Vinnies at Sacred Heart and we would like your 
help the celebrate Harvest for the World.  We are teaming up with 
Cath Batey and the parish of St Roberts on Sunday 16th October to 
help raise money for the feeding programme for our friends in 
Malawi.   
 
We need your help to gather cakes to have a cake sale in the 
Church hall after Mass between 12 and 2pm on Sunday 16th October.  
Please just bring the cakes on the day to the Church hall where a 
member of school staff will be waiting.   
 
Please find information about the Harvest day on the flyer on our 
website under ‘Our Catholic Life’.  
 

Thank you so much for helping all those in need.  We are turning 
our conerns into actions.   
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Sacred Heart Mini Vinnies.     
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